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February 4, 2021

Extension of exclusivity period for negotiations with Enel
on acquisition of all its Romanian operations

PPC S.A. ("PPC") announces that, following the announcement released
on 15.12.2022, the exclusivity period for the exclusive negotiations with
Enel on the acquisition of all its Romanian operations is extended until

28.2.2023.

The parties will inform the market in due course if a binding agreement
is signed.
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